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Chair Lipps, Vice Chair Manning, Ranking Member West, and Members of the Ohio House Health Committee:
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of HB214.
I support prescription readers being made available to people who need them. Recently retired from a career in healthcare, I am aware of the difficulties patients have in understanding medication instructions. As one whose vision has declined to the point where reading is difficult, I understand how a prescription reader could be useful to me in the not too distant future.
I encourage you to pass this legislation which will help people understand medication instructions, which leads to people taking their medicine properly.
Sincerely,
Heather Ways

 

